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IMPORTANT NOTICE  Please can Parents/Carers be respectful of our local residents when collecting or bringing your child to school by not parking over peoples driveways or blocking in cars. We have received several complaints lately regarding this matter. 

Thank you for your understanding.

St Luke’s CE Primary School                            


Queen’s Park Road, Heywood, Lancs. OL10 4XB


Telephone: 01706 369443            


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@stlukesceprimary.co.uk" �office@stlukesceprimary.co.uk� 


Head teacher: Mrs K. Farrall                   
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After school dance lessons


I would like my child to take part in the dance classes starting Monday 11th January.





Childs Name…………………………………………………………….. Class………………………….


I enclose £10.00 for full payment               (


Signed……………………………………………………………………





Attendance for week


 Beginning 23rd Nov


Bluebells	96.3%


Buttercups	98.0%


Year 1		97.7%


Year 2		94.7%


Year 3		96.7%


Year 4		94.3%


Year 5		98.0%


Year 6		96.3%





St Luke’s School Choir


Well done to our school choir who sang at the Churches Together Christmas Choir Service last night. We hope you enjoyed it too.





After school dance club


We will be starting after school dance lessons again in January. These are available for our Year 2 to Year 6 children. Lessons will start on Monday 11th January and run for 5 weeks until Monday 8th February. Classes will start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.30pm. As we are having somebody coming into school to teach these lessons there will be a £10.00 charge for the 5 weeks. If you wish your child to take part please complete and return the consent slip below along with payment. 





Diary Dates


Friday 11th December


Christmas Jumper Day and 


school Christmas Dinner


Monday 14th December PM


Year 3/4 Party


Tuesday 15th December PM


Reception KS1 Party


Father Christmas will be visiting


classes to confirm times


Wednesday 16th December PM


Year 5/6 Party


Wednesday 16th December at 9.10am


Choir and Brass Assembly


Thursday 17th December at 3.30pm


School closes for Christmas and re-opens on Monday 4th January at 8.45am





All children can come into school in their own clothes for their Christmas party.





Christmas Church Services


Sunday 13th January at 3.00pm


Christingle


Sunday 20th December at 3.00pm


Carol Service


Thursday 24th December at 3.00pm


Christmas Eve Crib Service


Friday 25th December at 9.30am


Christmas Day Holy Communion





KS2 milk


If you haven’t already returned your child’s letter regarding milk for next year tomorrow is your last chance to do so. 





Pip and Pop


If anyone would be interested in caring for our school guinea pigs over the Christmas holidays please speak to your child’s class teacher.








